Trojan Superfan

Dear MMS Superfans and parents,

Welcome! We are thrilled to have you as an MMS Superfan. What is a Superfan you ask? Superfans
are students that have come together to give support and appreciation for the students at the MMS.

The Trojan Superfans will meet each month. We will be brainstorming ways to spread spirit throughout
the building. Spirit weeks, creating posters, decorating the school, attending home games, etc.

All MMS students will have the option to attend Superfan Games. After school, students can attend a
meeting/study hall before attending either a VV or BB game. We will sit together and support and cheer
on the athletes. Go TROJANS!

(All students must return a permission slip if attending the Superfan Games)

Do you need a Trojan Superfan shirt? It can be worn at all Superfan Games and on Fridays for spirit
days. See order form.

It is going to be a great year. Bring on the spirit. DA TROJANS!
-Mrs. Paul (Band)

Meetings: (Meet in the Learning Center)
September 19th

October 17th

November 14th

December 6th and 12th

January 9th and 23rd

February 6th

March 20th

April 3rd and 17th

May 1st and 15th (party)

Superfan Game Days: (Meeting in the Learning Center for meeting/study hall)
October 11th Volleyball

December 6th BBB

February 6th GBB

Sign and Detach

Student’s Name

Has my permission to attend the Superfan sporting events at MMS. | understand that | am responsible for
picking my student up at the conclusion of each game.

Parent Signature Emergency #

Parent Email

Sign up for Superfan ‘remind’. A text will be sent to before the conclusion of the game.
Text the message @h2fd34 to the number 81010



